
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                          17th October, 2019 
 
Dr Jikyeong Kang 
President and Dean of the Asian Institute of Management 
123 Paseo de Roxas, Makati City, 1226 Philippines 
jkang@aim.edu 
(632) 892-4011 loc 2888 
 

Subject: OW4/1171: Harnessing the Development Benefits of International Migration: A 
Randomized Evaluation of Enhanced Pre-Departure Orientation Seminars for Migrants 
from the Philippines 

Dear Dr. Kang, 

The International Initiative for Impact Evaluation (3ie) wishes to confirm that the project team 
submitted the pre-analysis plans for the project OW4/1171- Harnessing the Development 
Benefits of International Migration: A Randomized Evaluation of Enhanced Pre-Departure 
Orientation Seminars for Migrants from the Philippines to 3ie on the following dates: 
 
1) Short-run effects for permanent migrants from the Philippines to the US, submitted to 3ie via 
email by Toman Barsbai (formerly Toman Omar Mahmoud) on 16 September 2014, 
 
2) Medium-run effects for permanent migrants from the Philippines to the US, submitted to 3ie 
via email by Toman Barsbai on 19 July 2015. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Signed for an on behalf of  

International Initiative for Impact Evaluation 

 

 

_____________________ 

Dr. Emmanuel Jimenez, Executive Director 


